
 

 
 

7/8/2020 

 

Subject: Change Notification 

 

To our valued Customer: 

 

HellermannTyton continually evaluates our manufacturing and supply chain to provide you with quality service at 

a reasonable price. To better serve your business, we regret to inform you of the following discontinuation: 

 

Type (Only Checked Changes Apply) 

☐ Production/assembly location 

☐ Part Number/Ordering Code 

☐ Country of Origin 

☐ Design (fit, form, function) 

☐ Engineering record (non-fit, form, function) 

☐ Material 

☐ Packaging 

☐ Point of Purchase 

☐ Point of Pick up 

☐ Supply Chain 

☐ End of Life w/ replacement 

☒ End of Life w/o replacement 

☐ Additional tool/refurbishment 

☐ Cost/Lead Time 

☐ Process 

Scope  
HT PN / Ordering Code 

FC140 

FC1410 

NC110 

NC1110 

NC3.50 

NC3.510 

NC50 

NC510 

NC60 

NC610 

NC70 

NC710 

NC80 

NC810 

NC90 

NC910 

Customer PN 

FC140 

FC1410 

NC110 

NC1110 

NC3.50 

NC3.510 

NC50 

NC510 

1436-1309-ND 

NC610 

1436-1483-ND 

1436-1310-ND 

NC80 

1436-1311-ND 

NC90 

NC910 

Change Effective 

Immediately 

 
For additional information or assistance please contact your HellermannTyton Customer Service Representative. 

We appreciate your support in this change. 

 

Thank you for your business, 

 

Kelsey Shrader 

Quality Project Engineer 

Office: 414 355 1130 x 8751 

Email: kshrader@htamericas.com 


